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July 30, 2019


To:  		Principals and Guidance Counselors
From:  		C Walker 
Subject:  	Homeless Students

It is the policy of the Dale County School System for students who are identified as Homeless remain in their school of origin unless the wishes of the parents are different.  
Please call me if you have any comments or questions regarding this policy
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